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Last week, our Board of Education approved the HCPSS Fall Reopening Plan. If you have not had the time to review it yet, I encourage you to do so. The HCPSS Reopening Plan and full details—including schedule information, resources for students and families, and answers to frequently asked questions—will be provided online within the next week. The HCPSS Reopening Plan and website will be continually updated as new information becomes available.
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